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Pupil Leadership 

Over the course of this year, you’ll be hearing about 
opportunities to become more involved in the 
leadership of the school. Your voice matters! Get 
involved.  

 

Congratulations to the following S6 school leaders who 
were appointed to their posts after being interviewed 
in June.  



Head Boy and Girl  

Archie Scott Emily Cameron 



Depute Head Girls 

Katy McConnell Eva Peter 



Pupil Leadership 

Don’t be shy about introducing yourselves to Archie, 
Emily, Katy or Eva when you see them.  They want to 
hear your ideas and to support you in anything you 
need.  

 

#responsibility 



Michelle Obama 

During the summer 
holidays, Natalie Tonner, 
S6, was part of the East 
Ayrshire Council group 
that attended a dinner 
in Edinburgh at which 
Michelle Obama was 
the guest speaker.  What 
an inspiration! 

 



China Trip 

 Billy Jackson, Sophie 
Rowan and Cameron 
Raeside spent time in 
China this summer.  They 
had an amazing time 
immersing themselves in 
the language and culture. 



House Assemblies 

Last week, every pupil in the school attended a 
House Assembly at which you were introduced 
to your new House Team. 

 

Some important messages were discussed at 
length and now that we have all heard those 
messages, we all know where we stand in terms 
of what is expected of us.  

 



EMA 

• If you are over 16, you can apply for EMA by 
picking up a form from the main school office.  

• If you were in receipt of the EMA last year, you 
will have to apply again. This does not happen 
automatically.  

• If you do not come for an attendance check 
with your House Head at the start of every 
Monday lunchtime, your payment might be 
delayed.  

 



Please and Thank You 

You’ll remember that one of the items discussed 
at House assemblies last week was manners.  
This week, let’s pay attention to getting into the 
habit of using please and thank you.  

 

This might seem like a minor thing, but actually, 
it can make a big difference to how respectful 
our relationships can feel.  



Please and Thank You 

Asking the teacher for a pencil?  pls + ty! 

 

Asking the dinner ladies for a sandwich?  pls + ty! 

 

Asking the office staff for information?  pls + ty!  

 

TEACHERS:  please quietly point it out when a pupil 
has forgotten.  Thank you.  



Have a great week, Grange! 
 

Work hard. 
Be kind.  


